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If you received workers compensation payments after 2012, you may be owed money.
 
icare (which replaced WorkCover NSW) initiated a review of how workers compensation payments were calculated by insurers and found some were incorrrect.  

To find out if you're eligible visit icare.nsw.gov.au/assessment and request an assessment.

